
Cobra Connection #3 
  

October 30, 2017 

Dear Glenwood Families, 

The last two weeks at Glenwood have been filled with exciting activities. We had our Outdoor Education experience, student leadership 
activities, a community service project (hurricane buckets), Pink Out Day, and a cluster choral concert. You can find a montage of images 
from each activity in the attachment.  

Outdoor Ed was met with beautiful weather and fun activities. Students, teachers, and parents experienced team building and a lot of fun!  

The Glenwood Social Studies Department, led by Mrs. Apple, took on the challenge of providing support to the victims of hurricanes in 
Texas, Florida, and Puerto Rico. Students and their families collected and put together buckets with supplies. A total of 35 buckets were 
assembled with materials ranging from laundry detergent to sponges were sent to assist victims in those areas. Thank you to the students 
and parents that came out to help on Oct. 20. 

The Student Council had a guest speaker, Student Member of the Board (SMOB) Runner-Up, Libby Milano. Libby spoke to the council 
about leadership and how to become delgates to the newly established SMOB Convention. Also, our National Junior Honor Society went 
on a team building adventure to Terrapin Adventures. The zip line and giant swing were highlights of this experience.  

To observe Breast Cancer Awareness Month, Glenwood had a Pink Out Day on Friday. Students and staff went all out to show their 
support by donning pink. 

Lastly, Glenwood was joined by Bushy Park ES, Lisbon ES, Dayton Oaks ES, Tridelphia ES, Folly Quarter MS, and Glenelg HS for a 
Glenelg Cluster Choral Concert. It was such a treat to hear each school perform. However, the evening’s finale with all schools on the 
stage was truly awe-inspiring. It was a perfect way to end the concert. 

Again, please be sure to view the photos of our events in the attachment. Below is listed some very important information regarding 
upcoming events. 

  

PARENT CONFERENCES 



Parent conferences are fast approaching. They will be held November 20 -22, 2017. The window to schedule conferences opens at 8am 
on November 6 and closes on November 16. Another email with directions on how to schedule conferences will be sent within the next 
week. 

  

FOOTBALL FRENZY 

The coolness of Autumn is a sure sign it is time for Football Frenzy! Below is all of the information regarding our annual fundraiser. 

Football Frenzy, an annual fundraiser flag football event, will take place on November 20th and 21st during Related Arts.  While one grade 
is playing flag football, the other two grades will be working in their academic classes.  We are asking that all students at Glenwood 
Middle School participate in this event.  Students will sign up on teams with their friends.  We are requesting that the teams consist of no 
fewer than 10, and no more than 12 players.  Each team will select a captain and will participate in 4 football games (2 each day) against 
other students in their grade.  Students will play “FLAG FOOTBALL” as they do in their regular physical education classes.  There will be 
10 football games going on at the same time on fields specially set up for this event. 

Since this is a fundraising event, we are asking each student to pay a $20.00 fee to play.  The money that is raised this year will benefit 
the Children’s Cancer Foundation and various disaster relief projects supported by Glenwood Middle School.  This year you can pay 
online and will need to turn in receipt of payment with permission form.  LINKS FOR SIGNING UP BELOW:  Player Form (including 
captains) 
- https://docs.google.com/a/hcpss.org/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScuFc6vrtM9AhKQnxiNO_IILvwK4ZlK9GRmfbvwOlNE6hg8Kw/viewform  Capt
ain Form (captains only) - https://docs.google.com/a/hcpss.org/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdPoqL2QaiAZ4aM1vydFPhMNSljdkd33Ve4x4IZUIp-
2Yx19A/viewform  Online Payment (available for all students) 
- https://osp.osmsinc.com/HowardMD/BVModules/CategoryTemplates/Detailed%20List%20with%20Properties/Category.aspx?categoryid
=DA012 

If students are interested in playing but do not have a complete team by November 3rd or want to be put on a team, see the Physical 
Education staff and they will help you find a team that needs you or help to complete your team.  The last day to turn in all forms and 
money is November 3rd.  

If a student needs a team, they should turn in the permission slip and money and complete the online player form with “NONE” for the 
Captain question.  If students do not want to play in the games, we are encouraging them to still purchase a T-shirt for $20.00 to support 
the disaster relief efforts. 

  



GMS – SMILE AMAZON – PTSA 

Since winter holiday merchandise has been spotted in stores and movies on the Hallmark Channel, it seems to be an appropriate time to 
remind our families that Glenwood Middle School PTSA participates in Amazon’s SmileAmazon rewards programs. 

When you choose Glenwood Middle School (Glenwood MD) from the list of charities, Amazon donates a percentage of eligible purchases 
to Glenwood PTSA. So, you shop Amazon.com just like you always do, but the PTSA earns money. 

Not registered? Just go to www.smileamazon.com and choose Glenwood Middle School.  

Need to change your charity to Glenwood? 

1.     Sign in to smile.amazon.com on your desktop or mobile phone browser. 

2.     From your desktop, go to Your Account from the navigation at the top of any page, and then select the option to Change your Charity. Or, from your 
mobile browser, select Change your Charity from the options at the bottom of the page. 

3.     Select Glenwood Middle School (Glenwood MD) to support. 

  

50th ANNIVERSARY PHOTO 

Weather permitting, we are in the process of planning our 50th anniversary photo this week or early next week. Each student will receive a 
commemorative tee shirt to be worn for the photo. I will send out the photo once completed. 

  

GMS Event Pictures  

	


